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Dear Arizona University System students, 

/ƚ͛Ɛ�ƚŚĞ�ƚŝŵĞ�ŽĨ�ǇĞĂƌ�ǁŚĞŶ�/�ůŽǀĞ�ƚŽ�ƐĂǇ�ƚŚĞ�ĨŽůůŽǁŝŶŐ͗�tĞůĐŽŵĞ�ĂŶĚ�
welcome back to new freshmen and returning students at all three 
state universities - Arizona State University, Northern Arizona 
University, and the University of Arizona! A new school year is like a 
new season, bringing fresh hopes, goals, opportunities and 

excitement for students, faculty and administrators across our 
campuses. You can feel the ambitious, renewed energy around 
ĐĂŵƉƵƐĞƐ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�ĨŝƌƐƚ�ĨĞǁ�ǁĞĞŬƐ͘�/ƚ͛Ɛ�ŝŶ�ƚŚĞ�Ăŝƌ�ĞǀĞƌǇ�ǇĞĂƌ�Ăƚ�ƚŚŝƐ�ƚŝŵĞ�
and it energizes all of us. 

As you begin your journey this year, remember that we are the sum 
of our choices. Those choices are made every minute of every day. 
Your success will be the direct result of the choices you make. What 
follows are a few choices I hope you make, because it will help ensure 
your success.



 

 

your success. You play a critical role in this, too. Be aware, be in 
communication and be ready to help a fellow student in need. 

And lastly, choose happiness: These are some of the greatest and 
most memorable years of your life. Embrace each day with good 
cheer and an open mind. 

Every single person in our organization is on a mission Ͷ to make 
sure your degree matter and to build something bigger for our state 
and our nation. We are proud to have you as a member of the 
community. Again, welcome and welcome back, and good luck. 

Yours in the pursuit of knowledge, 

Eileen I. Klein 
President 

 


